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June is a special month, not only for celebrating Elks birthdays and 
anniversaries, but to also honor and show patriotism for our 

American Flag. Chef Scott will prepare a fantastic meal of Beef 
Stroganoff and Braised Chicken with White Wine Sauce along with 

seasonal vegetables, a salad bar, and all the accompaniments. 
Share your patriotism by wearing red, white and blue and join in 

the fun. 
 

The July birthday dinner will have a western theme with BBQ 
Chicken and Pork Ribs. Tickets will be available for purchase 

starting Taco Tuesday, June 5, 2018 from 5:00 to 6:00 pm. Tickets 
may also be purchased at the bar outside these hours. 

 
We are always open to suggestions on ways to improve these 

events and donations of items for the raffle are always welcome. 
A big “Thank You” to those who have donated a raffle item. We 

look forward to seeing you at the birthday dinners. 
 

If you are a member with a birthday this month, you will receive 
an invitation, which includes a 

dinner voucher and a free drink ticket. Take your voucher to the 
Lodge and exchange it for a ticket 

PRIOR to the night of the Birthday Dinner. You then select a table 
and seat from the seating 

chart. Tickets can also be purchased for spouses and guests. 
Please remember that reservations 

are required, and selected seating comes first. 
 



From the Station of the Exalted Ruler – Jack Meylink 

  ER’s Message – Jack Meylink 
If you haven't already, please congratulate every Lodge officer for the outstanding job 
they did at the district ritual competition. They have been working very hard to learn the 
words and movements required for the initiation of new members and it paid off with 5 
first place medals, one 2nd, and one 3rd. This was enough to ensure that the team took 
home the 1st place trophy. Besides myself, the other officers participating were Harlan 
Moore - Leading Knight, Bill Chelonis - Loyal Knight, Larry LaVerne - Lecturing Knight, Linda 
Lee Talso - Esquire, Bill Costa - Chaplain, and Paula Celick - Inner Guard. Also attending all 
our practice sessions and doing a great job of working with the team is our Candidate 
Michael Cosby. Our coach this year, Bob Souza, has done an excellent job making sure 
that all the team members understood what is required to compete successfully in the 
ritual competition. We will now be traveling to the State Convention in San Diego to 
represent the Northeast District at the State Ritual Competition. 
There are a couple events at the Lodge that you should all be aware of. This bulletin will 
not get to you before the first of these two, but I will mention it here and Bob will have 
included it in his Lodge activities email. On May 24th, at our Thursday night Lodge meeting, 
we had a visitation from our new District VP Tom Tinnel. All Lodge members were invited 
to attend. 
On June 13th, which is a Wednesday, we will be holding our annual Flag Day Ceremony. In 
keeping with my theme to get more involved locally we will be trying something different 
this year. We will open the Lodge and invite the public to join us for this ceremony. Plans 
are to have the Flag Day Ceremony at 6 pm followed by a spaghetti with meat sauce / 
green salad / French bread meal. Cost for this meal will be just $5. The Flag Day Ceremony 
that we put on is moving and educational and I hope that we will be able to draw in some 
non-Elks as well as many of our members for this evening.  If you haven't attended the 
Flag Day Ceremony before, it is a tribute to the history of our flag and the flags that 
proceeded it from 1775 to the present.  
We have been doing very well with bringing in new members and hope that we can 
continue to build our membership, It is up to all of us to be recruiters and sponsors of new 
members to ensure the continued success of our Lodge.   
 
Thank you for your support,  

Jack  
 
 

 

  

Wreaths Across America 
 

"Calling All Elks:  It's May and 
that's when Wreaths Across 

America makes its annual debut 
here in Auburn.  You may start 
buying your wreaths NOW by 

picking up a brochure in the Lodge 
lobby next time you're there - 

Taco Tuesday's an excellent time 
to get your order form. 

 
This year our goal is to provide 

more wreaths than last year (2017 
Elks purchased 196 wreaths) to 

Honor and Remember our 
Veterans buried at the New and 

Old Auburn Cemeteries on 
December 15th, 2018. 

 
If you have questions, call Paula at 
(530) 885-1428, or ask her when 

you see her at the Lodge, or email 
her at 

crowpaula0211@gmail.com, she's 
very happy to answer questions." 

 
 

ADVERTISING RATES: 

MEMBERS: $80.00 per year 

Non Members: $200.00 per year 

12 issues to 850 members monthly 

*Business Card size advertisement 

*Website Exposure 

Call Tom Hart for Advertising 530-367-3577 
 

mailto:crowpaula0211@gmail.com


LODGE BYLAWS 

Auburn Lodge Bylaws are available on line at 

http://www.elks.org/lodges/bylaws.cfm?lodgeNumber=1691 

 

A user name and password are required, and access through 

this link is restricted to Lodge members only.  Members who 

don't yet have a password may register by giving their 

membership number and name to Grand Lodge online 

at:    http://www.elks.org/members/registration.cfm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

 

                                                       
 

                                    

The Auburn Elks Lodge Bulletin is published monthly by 

Auburn Lodge #1691 

B.P.O.E. Elks 

195 Pine St. 

Auburn CA  95603 

530-888-7111 

www.auburnelks.org 

auburnelks@gmail.com 

Regular Lodge Meetings 

2nd & 4th Thursday – 7:30 p.m. 

Pre-Lodge Dinner – 6:30 p.m. 

Business Hours 

Tuesday thru Friday 

9 a.m. to 6 p.m 

Bar hours: 11 a.m until 8 p.m. 

Closed Monday 

Bulletin Deadline 

15th of the preceding month 

 

Bulletin Editor, Tom Hart 

530-367-3577 

Tomdiana87@yahoo.com 

 

Assistant Editor, Linda Simmons 

genfreak@pacbell.net 

 

Advertising: Tom Hart 

530-367-3577 

 

Auburn Lodge 

#1691 B.P.O.E. 

 

New Officers for 2018                   

 

 

 Exalted Ruler         Jack Meylink               
Leading Knight       Harlan Moore               
Loyal Knight          Bill Chelonis          
Lecturing Knight    Larry LaVerne         
Esquire               Linda Lee Talso                    
Chaplain   Bill Costa                   
Inner Guard            Paula Celick                       
Tiler                 Wanda Nordstrom             
Treasurer  Gene Henggeler                
Secretary  Bob Oles                           
Organist   Linda Wismar 
                                                   
Trustees 
5th Year                  Warren Manley                 
4rd Year                  Dennis Koehn                  
3nd Year                 Royce Birks                      
2nd Year                 Wayne Helley 
1st Year   Kathy Madeiros 

 

             From the Secretary 

     Bob Oles 

                          

 

We started the April 1, 2017 – 2018 Lodge year with 754 

members.  During the Lodge year, we initiated 47, affiliated 

7, reinstated 3 for a subtotal of 57.  We dropped 56, 

transferred out 13, absolute Dimit 13, deaths 22 for a 

subtotal of 104.  This gives us a beginning membership of 

707 a lost for the year of 47. 

As of April 1, 2018, 522 members had paid their dues for 

the 2018 – 2019 lodge year and 185 who were delinquent.  

There were 10 pending applications for membership into 

the Order.    

There are currently approximately 100 delinquent 

members.   

Auburn Lodge No. 1691 Per Capita Assessments for the 

2018 – 2019 year are: 

B.P.O. Elks Grand Lodge $12,019.00, California-Hawaii Elks 

Association $4,595.50 and Northeast District Elks $2,137.50 

for a total per capita assessment of $18,752.00 

If you have a change of address or need to order a name 

badge, we have order forms in the office or at the bar.  

Please remember to print legibly so that the correct 

information gets to the Secretary and if you lose your key 

card or badge there is a $10 charge to replace it.  

As always, if you want to reach me please email 

rfoles@sbcglobal.net or phone 916.798.6591. 

Bob Oles, PDDGER, Secretary 

 
 

http://www.elks.org/lodges/bylaws.cfm?lodgeNumber=1691
http://www.elks.org/members/registration.cfm
http://www.auburnelks.org/
mailto:auburnelks@gmail.com
mailto:Tomdiana87@yahoo.com
mailto:genfreak@pacbell.net
mailto:rfoles@sbcglobal.net


Every Tuesday 
Lunch social 

Taco Tuesday 
 

Every Wednesday 
Elks Lunch 11:30 am to 3:00 pm 

 
Friday June 1, 2018 

Birthday Dinner 
Beef Stroganoff & Braised Chicken in White Wine 

Buttered Egg Noodles, Seasonal Vegetables 
Salad Bar, Hot rolls & Dessert 

 
Sunday June 10, 2018 

Elks All You Can Eat Pancake Breakfast 9 am to 11:30 am 
Omelets & Eggs cooked to order by Jimmy 

Bacon, Sausage, and Ham 
Hash Browns, Biscuits & gravy 

 
Wednesday June 13, 2018 

Flag Day Ceremony & Dinner 
Spaghetti & Salad 

 
Thursday June 14, 2018 

Meeting Night 
Chef’s Choice 

 
Friday June 22, 2018 

Cook Your Own Steak Night 
Featuring Steaks, Ribs, Chicken & Burgers 

With a Salad & Potato Bar 
5 to 7 pm 

 
Thursday June 28, 2018 

Meeting Night 
Chef’s Choice 

 
 

Friday June 29, 2018 
All You Can Eat 

Pizza, Spaghetti, and Salad 
5 to 7 pm 

 

 
                        CRYING CORNER 
It pays to attend Lodge.  Lodge meetings are held on the 
2nd and 4th Thursday of the month except for November 
and December 2nd Thursday only.  Dinner is at 6:30 
p.m. and the meeting starts at 7:30 p.m. 
 
At the Lodge meeting on April 26, 2018, $300 major 
jackpot was won by new member #3889 Elly Brown-
Silva.  At the Lodge meeting on May 10, 2018, $261 
Major Jackpot was lost due to his absence by #3169 
Ronald Ruskauff.  
 

 
   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Butcher Block 
 

   From the Station of the 
   Leading Knight – 
    Harlan Moore 
 

June is here, along with the realization that my bulletin 
contribution as Leading knight is 25% complete. Yet, I 
don’t feel close to being up to speed.  However, I better 
identify with traditional print media in that due to 
preparation and print deadlines we report on events 
too late or too early.  So, for the top late reporting, May 
featured our annual Mother’s Day brunch.  I couldn’t 
attend, but I did see the beautiful decoration and setup, 
thanks to all the staff and volunteers for their 
contribution to another successful event.  Memorial 
Day the traditional summer kickoff is also behind us but 
reminds us that so long as there are Veterans “Elks” will 
never forget. 

June events scheduled include a summer themed 
Birthday Dinner, Flag Day celebration, Cook Your own 
Steak Night, and regular recurring events.   If you are not 
receiving Bob’s daily reminders it is a great way to 
receive current events for the week. 

Enjoy your summer and join us at the lodge when you 
can. 

Finally, questions or comments call 530-906-4765 or 

email Harlan@hemoore.com  

Best, 

Harlan 
 

 
 
 
 
● Long Term Care ● EA+ (Travel Emergency) ● Vision 
● Dental   ● Identity Theft ● Hearing   ● Pet Insurance 
● Medicare Supplement  ● Medicare Advantage 

 
Ernest J. Strobel, President (530) 887-0102 

CA License – 0568200 

mailto:Harlan@hemoore.com


Lodge Cleanup Reminder…………………………………………. 
 
Please remember Lodge Cleanup the 1st Wednesday each month at 9:00 am. The next one is on June 6th. 
 
In May, we did some general cleanup inside & outside, vacuumed carpets, cleaned doors and windows inside and out, cleaned 
and dusted bar area, cleaned downstairs, cleaned lobby cleaned kitchen, cleaned floor drains, cleaned coffee area, cleaned 
popcorn machine, cleaned nacho machine, dusted blinds, cleaned and filled salt & pepper shakers, sprayed weeds, and much, 
much more. 
 
The Lodge would like to thank the members that worked In April:  PER Dick Robart, PER/Trustee Gene Henggeler, ER Jack 
Meylink, Trustee/BHC Dir. Warren Manley, Tom Eastman, Mike Van Hook, Ed Rodriguez, Remy Giannini, Cedric O’Hern, Cedric 
Trujillo, Gary Beckes, Bill McPeak, Henry Tukloff, Ron Bailey, Tim Kent, Rich Cortez, Cal Bisson, Harvey Eisley, Rudy Pelzman, 
Pete Biersteker, Stephen Wages, Richard Huntley, Jack Crawford and Jimmy Mullenix. 
  
Turnout was a little better, but we can always use more help.  Please come out and give us a hand next time. 
 
Dick Robart Lodge Cleanup Chair 
530-889-1779h 530-906-1945c 
lib.dick.robart@gmail.com 

 
 
Dick Robart Lodge Cleanup Chair 
530-889-1779h 530-906-1945c 
lib.dick.robart@gmail.com 
 

   
 

 
   
  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elk of the Month – Linda Lee Talso 
My selection for Elk of the month is a fairly new member of our Lodge. Linda Lee Talso joined 
the Elks and our Lodge late last year and expressed a desire to help in any way possible. As we 
were still determining the slate of officers for the upcoming year it was mentioned that there 
were still a couple openings that we had not filled. Linda agreed to be the Lodge Esquire even 
though she was warned that this is one of the most difficult positions to learn from a ritual 
standpoint. It has a great deal of spoken words and more movements than any other position. 
For someone to step into this position after viewing the ritual only one time when she was the 
one being initiated truly exhibits her desire to work for our Lodge. Linda placed first among the 
Esquires competing at our district competition.   
I asked her to serve on the House Committee this year and she readily agreed. She then 
volunteered or was volunteered to be the Secretary for that committee. She has volunteered 
on Taco Teams, to be a greeter at the door of the Lodge, and to decorate, serve, and/or cleanup 
at most every function we have had since she joined. If you haven't met Linda yet, look for her, 
and thank her for her service to the Lodge. She is a great addition to the many volunteers that 
keep our Lodge running. 
 



                                         

   Bill Costa 
 
 
 
Blessed is the man that walketh not in the counsel of the ungodly, 
nor standeth in the way of sinners, nor sitteth in the seat of the 
scornful. 
 
But his delight is in the law of the Lord; and in his law doth he 
meditate day and night. 
And he shall be like a tree planted by the rivers of water, that 
bringeth forth his fruit in his season; his leaf also shall not wither; 
and whatsoever he doeth shall prosper. 
 
The ungodly are not so: but are like the chaff which the wind 
driveth away. 
 
Therefore the ungodly shall not stand in the judgment, nor sinners 
in the congregation of the righteous. 
 
For the Lord knoweth the way of the righteous: but the way of the 
ungodly shall perish. 
 

 

Bill Costa 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                   Lodge Manager 

June is the start of our summer months and I know many 
of our members will be on the road.  Please be safe and 
enjoy your vacations. 

I want to give a big Thank You to all the Volunteers who 
helped with both the Easter Brunch in April and the 
Mother’s Day Brunch in May.  It is your help that makes 
these events a great success, again Thank You.    
On Wednesday, June 13th The Elks Lodge will be doing a 
Flag Ceremony and Spaghetti Dinner starting at 6 pm 
come bring your grandkids and participate in this 
ceremony it is a great experience to celebrate Flag Day. 
Over the years many of our Taco Teams have lost 
members and some teams are short volunteers.  If you 
been wanting to be a volunteer on a Taco Team now is 
the time, just contact me and let me know.     If you 
would like to receive these emails, please email me at 
auburnelks@gmail.com and I will add you to my list. 
Now for the business part, in June we will start with the 
June Birthday Dinner serving Beef Stroganoff and 
Braised Chicken in White Wine on June 1st.   On Sunday, 
June 10th is our All You Can Eat Pancake Breakfast 
featuring Jimmy's Omelet Bar.  On Wednesday, June 13th 
we are having our Flag Day Ceremony with a Spaghetti 
Dinner.  On Friday, June 22nd is Cook You Own Steak 
Dinner from 5 to 7 pm.   We will be ending the month 
with our All You Can Eat Pizza and Spaghetti Dinner 
Friday, June 29th.   
Remember every Tuesday is Taco Tuesday and every 
Wednesday we have the Elks Lunch Menu with Scotts 
Blue Plate Specials. 
 
Bob DiMiceli 
Lodge Manager 
 

 

mailto:auburnelks@gmail.com


       April Pool Results 

   
 

                                   
 
 
 

Lecturing Knight – Larry LaVerne 

May has been an eventful month.  Your Officer Team took First Place 
at the District Elks Ritual Contest up in Cal-Pine, Ca.  By the time you 
read this article, they will have returned from the State contest that is 
being held in San Diego.  Good luck to your Officer Team!  

We have lots to report regarding health issues for May.  Please contact 
me anytime with Sickness and Distress items that you would like to 
have reported to our members.  My phone is (530) 885-1428 and Email 
is:  crowislandmusic@gmail.com 

Sickness and Distress 

Will Thomas is still in ICU having Open Wound Treatment.  Cards and 
Letters appreciated. 

Barny Gruber is at home now following eye surgery. 

Ernie Strobal is in serious pain and may have to have a spinal fusion. 

Christine Fetzer is home and recovering well.  She sounded in good 
spirits.  This will take a couple of months of recovery before they are 
able to attend Elks again. 

Hugh Allen is suffering from pneumonia but is in good spirits. 

Barbra Peters, the wife of Billy Peters, is undergoing Chemo Therapy 
and is doing well. 

Katheryn Stoltenburg is not doing well and is having tests for some 
health issues. 

Bill Costa is scheduled for eye surgery to remove film cloud. 

Lodge of Sorrow 

Dolores Lehman passed away in March following open heart surgery. 

Lecturing Knight 

Larry LaVerne 

 

         
 

             

            

 
  

April 4th  
1st Remy Giannini /Don Council 
2nd Pete Biersteker /Garry Hubbard 
3rd Bill Costa /Art Jepsen 
Attendees: 
Al Hewitt/Rick DeKnoop 
Fred Jones /Howard Young 
Ron Minyard/Bill Mc Peak 
Bill Nordstrom /Manny Martinez 
Jack Meylink /Mike Cosby 
Rex Goldthread /Chuck Cooper 
 

April 11th 
1st Remy Giannini /Bill Costa 
2nd Don Council /Al Hewitt  
3rd Jack Meylink /Art Jepsen  
ATTENDEES: 
Bill Nordstrom /Gary Hubbard  
Pete Biersteker /Mike Cosby  
Fred Jones /Rick DeKnoop  
Rex Goldthread /Chuck Cooper  
Howard Young/Bill Mc Peak  
Ron Minyard/Manny Martinez  

 
April 18th 
1st Bill Mc Peak/ Mike Cosby  

2nd Rick DeKnoop /Fred Jones 
3rd Remy Giannini /Don Council  
Attendees: 
Chuck Cooper /Manny Martinez  
Art Jepsen /Dave McGuire  
Bill Nordstrom /Ron Minyard  
Rex Goldthread /Gary Hubbard  
Bill Costa /Pete Biersteker  
 
April 25th 
1st Ron Minyard /Rex Goldthread 
2nd Pete Biersteker /Bill Costa  
3rd Fred Jones /Gary Hubbard  
Attendees: 
Chuck Cooper /Bill Nordstrom  
Bill Mc Peak/ Art Jepsen  
Mike Cosby /Rick DeKnoop  
Roger Imsdahl /Don Council  
Remy Giannini /Ron Ruskaff  

 



                            Veterans Corner 
 

     
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
June is here school is out!  Be aware of the kids as you drive to wherever.  Put the top down on your convertible automobile 
and let your hair blow in the breeze.  Those youngsters out there will be wishin’ they were you.  Enjoy every day as though it is 
a celebration of life.  We seem to be more active in the summer and the opposite in winter.  I wonder why. 
 
On May 14 a group of 16 members of this Lodge went to the Reno VA hospital and provided a wonderful BBQ with hamburgers 
and polish dogs for about a 100 patients and staff. 
 
Wow!  They were extremely grateful and most of them expressed their gratitude to the ladies who served them.  Apparently, 
our group is the one that they most look forward to each year as we give them a quality meal and serve the staff who take care 
of them. 
 
Those attending and serving or cooking were ER Jack Meylink, PER Rhonda Rogers, Jim Harris, Stan Trew, Richard Huntley, Will 
and Norma Mullins, Tom Eastman, Jimmy Mullenix, Elly Brown-Silva, Royce and John Birks, as well as Rudy and Patty Pelzman. 
Music was provided by Larry LaVerne and Paula Celick.  Six of those listed above are brand new members in our Lodge.  Thank 
you very much to all of you who helped make this another successful luncheon.  We will be doing it again next year and look 
forward to many of these people returning. 
 
On May 15, 2018, the new granite bench was installed at the Old Auburn Cemetery.  It will be ready for use by Memorial Day as 
the cement around the bench needs a few days to set up.  Please drop by either the new or old Auburn cemetery and venture 
to the Veterans Memorial section and see these benches donated by our Lodge's Veterans Committee. 
 
This month, the Lodge is going to put on the annual Flag Day ceremony on Wednesday, June 13th.  At this time there will be a 
dinner along with the ceremony.  Please consult the Lodge Manager's daily message for further information regarding this event.  
Let's try to attend this ceremony as it can be a good learning experience for those who are not up to date about some of the 
things our flag stands for.  Personally, I enjoy attending this event every year 
 
Did you attend a Memorial Day ceremony at any of the local cemeteries back on May 26?  If you need a "Veteran" sticker for 
your membership card, see me at the Lodge.  Don't forget Father's Day on June 17th.  Let Dad do the cooking, especially if it is a 
BBQ for the whole family.  Share an adult beverage with him if you are so inclined.  It is a good time to celebrate how important 
our fathers are. 
 
Each month, I end my article addressing our troops in harm’s way.  This month is no different.  Please remember our military 
service personnel around the world who are protecting what we take for granted in America.  May God watch over all of us, 
especially our children.  God Bless America. 
 
Rudy Pelzman 
Chairman 
Veterans Service Committee 
Phone: (916) 771-0294 
E-mail:  laketahoe@attnet 

 
 
 
 
  



First, a big thanks to all who attended our RV RALLY at the Jackson Rancheria.  Also, a whopping big thanks to our wranglers David/Sharon, 
Bill/Sue, and Bud/Carol.  😀   
 
We all arrived on Thursday to a beautiful day in the mother lode.  The evening we all got together for a cocktail hour followed by a lasagna, 
and garlic bread dinner.  The Senior Olympics registrations were given out and 50/50 prize and drawing tickets sold. 
 
Friday, a continental breakfast provided along with a bar serving Mimosas and Bloody Mary's.  Bill and Sue served as bartenders, with David 
and Sharon helping us get the food prepared and out for our members.  Friday offered a free day to do whatever the members wanted to 
do.  The mother lode provides a variety of great drives, historical small towns, wineries, ghosts, mines, antiques, gambling at the casino and 
most anything thing you might be interested in doing. 
 
Saturday, we woke to beautiful weather again.  Nothing like a rally in the springtime!  Continental breakfast was offered along with the Mimosa 
and Bloody Mary bar.  Starting at 11:00 am, the shout was heard, LET THE GAMES BEGIN!  The 1st RV Elks Senior Olympic Games, with members 
competing in 6 games, began.   All the games were vigorously played by all the participants.  All seemed to be having a good time while vying 
for a gold, silver or bronze medal and money.  At 5 pm the evening festivities were started with a cocktail hour, BBQ your own meat, along 
with baked beans, cobettes of corn, potato salad, veggie tray, and rolls were served.  There were birthdays of members in the group which 
included Diana Beggs, Bill Utley, and Joanne Harmon. We celebrated with cake and ice cream.   
 
Sunday was a continental breakfast with the bar again.  I think the bar was more popular since this was our last day and a day of relaxation. 
But not too much, because at 4 pm, we opened the evening to a mixer/music.  We had finger foods, chips and dips, wings, munchies to sit 
and enjoy the music brought by our own Duggie Duwop.  The 50/50 drawing was held with gifts won and the 50/50 money won by Bill Clark. 
Bill won $81 and the club got $81 to offset some expenses. 
 
On Monday, May 1st. We said adios and sent the rally RVs on a safe trip home.  We hope they had as much fun as we did in being their trail 
bosses for this RALLY! 
 
Ray and Linda Arnold, Jackson Rancheria Trail Bosses 
Linda Arnold  
Auburn RV CLUB Historian 
 

  Winners of the RV Senior Elks Olympic games. L to R - Bronze winner of $25 Rolin 
Miller.  Gold winner of $75 Gary Hubbard also the winner of the Auburn Elks RV Senior Olympics Champion 2018 hat, 
Silver winner of $50 Carol Oliveira. 
 

 
                    

  

 

 

       
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Elk’s shuffleboard April 2018 
APRIL 4 
1st Krissy Whitty 
2nd Ann Council/Nadine Hubbard 
3rd Barbara Hewitt/Joyce Costa 
 
APRIL 11 
1st Ellen Whitty/Maureen Price 
2nd Kris Cosby/Jan Quarry 
3rd Connie Burns/Linda Zucato 
 
APRIL 18 
1st Ellen Whitty/Jan Quarry 
2nd Glenda Cooper/Maureen Price 
3rd Barbara Hewitt/Nadine Hubbard  
 
APRIL 25 
1st Krissy Whitty/Glenda Cooper 
2nd Linda Zucatto/Jan Quarry 
3rd Connie Burns/Jacqui Conci 
 

RV Club News – Jackson Rancheria 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome our New Members:  Carol Arens, Tad Birkbile, Joanne 
Boston, DJ Elkin, Christy Mata, Will Mullins, Robert Schroeder, Brad 
Tallman, and Stan Trew. 
 

       
 

       
 

 
 

  

The following have submitted applications for 
membership in Auburn Elks Lodge No. 1691.  
 
Sam Frazier proposes Albert Lombardo; Jack Meylink 
proposes Janet Ferro; Rhonda Rogers proposes Robert 
Roth and Jim Boston proposes Jean Boston.  
 

 

Applications for Membership 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1  Miller, Mark Ralph 14  Griess, Roger W  
2  Fegard, Roy A 14  Ruskauff, Ronald  
2  Price, Michael 15  Wagner, Sharon  
3  Espinosa, Melvin 'Bob' R 16  Koehn, Dennis L  
3  Miller, Anna Giraud 16  Lacer, Jerry W  
4  DeWolf, Steven Lloyd 17  Garcia, Ben E  
4  Frenna, James V 17  Healy, John D  
4  Picaman, Susan Jean 18  Ross, John  
5  Larson, Steve 19  Cosby, Michael  
5  Payne, Walter F 19  Costa, William F  
5  Zander, William 19  O'Hern, Cedric L  
6  Brenno, Lester C 20  Edmiston, Thomas R 

6  Moss, Jack S 20  Sanchez, Garry Frank 

6  Thomasson, Gary Lynn 21  Gouldthread, Rex  
7  Simmons, John 21  Kulhavy, Richard D  
8  Adamson, Rod 21  MacGregor, Donald L 

8  Byrom, Donald 21  Noland, Dan Lee  
8  Epps, Dale E 22  Meade, Robert E  
8  Myrick, Billy M 24  Beadles, Vernon L  
8  Slover, Robert C 24  Coon, Robert  
9  Bashore, Mike 24  Diquattro, Paul  
9  Hawkins, Karen 24  Jordan, Lawrence A  
9  Hunter, James E 24  Wakefield, Shawn  
9  Letcher, Jim 25  Carle, Kathleen  
9  Sherer, Kenneth A 25  Cwiak, Roger  

10  Diaz, Robert 25  Murray, Reginald A  
10  Henricks, Kevin M 26  Rogers, Rhonda  
11  Lindquist, Gary 27  Simon, Kurt W  
11  Spadoni, Raymond 28  Edwards, Yvonne  
11  Watson, Les 29  Madeiros, Kathy  
12  Meade, Stephen C 29  Peters, William H  
13  Baldoni, Dan 29  Weber, Darol D  
13  Crawford, John W 30  Long, David E  
14  Figueroa, Julio R      

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


